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COURSE DOUBLE COUNTING
Students are permitted to double count courses between major and
general education requirements for graduation. However, courses within
the major itself or within general education specifically are not allowed to
be double counted. Further information may be obtained by contacting the
Counseling or Admissions and Records Offices.


